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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 2:53 PM
To: 'Dave Larsen (dlarsen@reiengineering.com)'
Subject: Thomas Service SIR Comments

Hi Dave, I just finished reviewing the SIR for Thomas Service.  I agree with your assessment; an excavation with GW 
monitoring is needed. I found a few borings that were not listed on the figures (S-1 thru S-16).  The following were 
sampled (S-1,2,6,8,10).  It would be nice to know where they are located.  I feel degree and extent have been defined 
and the SI is complete.  Please contact me with any questions.  Thanks, Carrie  
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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